DECISION PAPER
TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Charles Thompson, Executive Director of Support Services/DPP

CC:

Dr. Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Change Order #17 for the new Central Office

DATE:

June 19, 2007
ISSUE:
The overhead door for the Central Office was only available in a standard white color.  Fox Painting can re-paint in order to match building openings and provide a more durable finish. All materials and labor can be provided at a cost of $125.00.

RECOMMENDATION: Approval of Change Order #17 for the Central Office.
RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve Change Order #17 for the Central Office.
